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Monday 2nd October 2023

Dear Parents,

RE: Boromi Home Learning Bags

Boromi bags are ready-made activity packs for you and your child to borrow, take home and explore together.
There are four different theme bags, Invent, Imagine, Investigate and Share. We are delighted to let you know 
that your child will get an opportunity to take home one of the Boromi bags, which they will keep for two nights 
before returning to school, ready for someone else to take home. Bags will go home on a Monday and returned 
on Wednesday or on a Wednesday and returned on Friday.

The bags are learning tools, not toys, and adult supervision is required at all times. To avoid missing items we 
advise that all resources are placed inside the bag after each use and kept out of reach when an adult is not 
present. 

It is parents’ responsibility to look after the bag once at home. Please inform your child’s key worker of any 
items that are missing, unclean or in any way unsafe to a child or adult. Lost pieces mean other children cannot 
benefit from using the Boromi bags. There will be a fee of £5 if any pieces are lost. If bags are returned late, it 
means that another child may miss their turn.

Have fun exploring the different activities! Take pictures and upload onto Tapestry so your child can share what 
they did with their friends and adults at nursery.

Yours Sincerely, 

Alexia Hilas 
Early Years Assistant Headteacher


